
ARF Carers Community Fund 

The Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has provided Accelerating 

Reform Fund (ARF) funding to each Integrated Care Board to support innovative 

practices in how unpaid Carers are supported. 

On behalf of the DHSC, Derbyshire Carers Association (DCA) are working with 

Derbyshire County Council, Derby City Council and Citizens Advice Mid-Mercia to 

fund projects and initiatives that support Carers within their local community.   

To launch the ARF Carers Community Fund, we will be hosting two online sessions 

for groups and organisations to find out more about the project and how to apply. 

These will be held via Teams on:   

• Wednesday 26th March 2025 2:00pm to 3:00pm 

• Friday 28th March 10.30am to 11.30am  

Please see attached flyer for more information.  

To book a place, please email info@derbyshirecarers.co.uk or call 01773 833833 

 

https://www.linkscvs.org.uk/sites/default/files/2025-03/ARF%20-%20Carers%20Community%20Fund%20launch.pdf
mailto:info@derbyshirecarers.co.uk

